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 Reminders 

 Some children are now in summer uniform. Please still send in a coat if it is cold or wet. 

 Please continue to let your child handle real coins at home. 

 Please ensure your child is ready for the sun – school sun hat and cream on at home in the morning. No 

sun cream should be brought into school. 

 Please note we can only have hand sanitiser, hand cream, lip balm etc. in school if it has been 

prescribed by a doctor and is handed in at the office in its original pharmacy packaging. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Over the last week we have… 

 Observed changes as seeds grow. 

 Shared the story of the 3 Little Pigs. 

 Learnt the names and simple properties 

of 2d shapes.  

 Looked at different types of houses. 

 Talked about families using our Jigsaw 

PSHE curriculum. 

 

 

 

Over the next 2 weeks we will…. 

 Share stories of Percy the Park 

Keeper. 

 Say one more/one less using numbers 

to 20. 

 Revise adding and subtraction through 

problem solving. 

 Measure our plants to check for 

growth. 

 Sort building materials.  

 Learn the names and simple 

properties of 3d shapes.  

 Build houses for the 3 little pigs. 

 Share alternative versions of the 3 

Little Pigs story. 

 

We have really enjoyed the start of our summer term. We are so proud of our children! They are 

looking so grown up and are very engaged in their learning. 

As part of our topic on where we live, we have enjoyed looking at photographs of our houses and 

talking about the different building materials. Please send in a photo of your house for our display if 

you haven’t already done so. We have also talked about houses in different parts of the world, so if 

you have a family member who lives in a different country, please send a photograph of their houses 

so that we can compare them. 

 

REMINDER FROM FONDS 

Class Logo competition now live! Please 

purchase your entry voucher at www.pta-

events.co.uk/fonds. All designs can be 

emailed to 

fonds@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk .We can’t 

wait to see all the wonderful designs. 


